
ABOUT

The Violence Against Women Act was
passed in 1994 and has been re-authorized
several times by Congress. The most recent

authorization in 2022 includes a new
enforcement mechanism through the U.S.

Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) for federally funded
housing programs. This presentation will

cover the adverse factors victims/survivors
can use to prevent being denied housing or

being evicted because of abusers’ actions
that have impacted their credit, rental, and

criminal histories.

WHO SHOULD ATTEND?

Housing Providers
Emergency Shelter Providers and
their frontline staff
Community Service Providers
MCoC Members (grant recipients,
subrecipients, or any member
organization)
Anyone in the Homeless Services
Sector

LUNCH AND LEARN
Violence Against Women Act

(VAWA) Training
Friday, December 1 at noon

QUESTIONS?
Contact Resource Committee

Co-Chairs 
Abigail Smallwood

abigail.smallwood@yccac.org
Nicole Frydrych

nicole.frydrych@voanne.org

Jill Hunter, Esq.
PRESENTER

DETAILS
Friday, December 1

12 to 1pm
RingCentral

https://v.ringcentral.com/join/598021938
Or dial: 1-650-419-1505

Meeting ID / Access Code: 598021938

https://v.ringcentral.com/join/598021938

